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Wow, what a first term of 2024 we have had! So many 
wonderful events, including and not limited to the Family 
Fun Fair, Grandparents’ and Special Friends’ Day, 
Swimming and Cross Country Carnivals’, various school 
fundraisers and parent-teacher interviews along the way. 
A huge well done to our students, staff, parents and 
wider community for a successful Term 1.  
 

CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 
It was wonderful to be able to hold our Cross Country 
Carnival at school again! Our students have been 
practicing for the Cross Country Carnival for the last 
month and they did an amazing job, demonstrating 
resilience, persistence and great sportsmanship.  A huge 
well done to Mr Southgate for organising this fantastic 
event! 
 

Congratulations to the following students who were 
placed first to fourth. Students whose names have a star 
will be competing in the District Cross Country Carnival 
on Friday 17 May at the former MHS site on Nullum 
Street. 
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YEAR 6 FUNDRAISING 
Following our Cross Country Carnival, Mr Southgate and 
our year 6 students sold ice creams, with the hope to 
raise funds to support our year 6 end of year events. 
Thank you to everyone for supporting this great cause 
last Wednesday.   

 

Year 6 will hold other fundraising events 
through the year, the first of which will be 
MORE ICE CREAM on Thursday at play break.  
Ice creams are $1.00 
 

FAREWELL TO OUR GENERAL ASSISTANT 
This week we say thank you and farewell 
to Sam Quint who is leaving our school to 
pursue different paths! We wish Sam the 
best of luck and look forward to having 
him drop by to say hello to us.   
 
 

WELCOME TO SOME NEW FACES 
This week, we welcome new staff members: 
 

• Maree Higgins - Student Learning Support Officer 
• Alisha Gorton - Student Learning Support Officer 
• Craig Hoddinott - taking over as General Assistant 

 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 
Thank you to all our parents who have booked a time to 
have meetings with your child/ children’s classroom 
teacher/s. These meetings are a great way to strengthen 
partnerships between home and school. An extra thank 
you to everyone who has completed the survey upon 
completion of their meeting, this data provides us with 
valuable insight into how beneficial these meetings are 
for our parents.  
 

BLIND CRICKET PROGRAM 
Today students in years 3-6 were fortunate to be able to 
take part in the Blind Cricket Program run by Social 
Futures.  Tutors Judi and Gemma provided a fun and 
informative program and our students enjoyed the 
experience greatly.   

SRC PYJAMA DAY 
One of the roles the SRC has at school is to plan and 
organise events to raise money for charities. This sense 
of civic awareness is an important part of public school 
education, and helps to prepare students for their lives 
as responsible, informed and active citizens. This term, 
the SRC have chosen to support Friends of the Pound 
by having a ‘Pyjama Day’ on Thursday (11 April).  If you 
want to wear your pjs (and be extra comfy), please 
bring a gold coin donation.  

LINK TO SCHOOL BYTES CALENDAR 
https://online.schoolbytes.education/

calendar_page/938/4445/417e1028-bd54-4a9f-85ad-
b12a85b51ba4 

2024   TERM 1/2  CALENDAR 

Term 1 - Week 11 

Wed 10 April Sushi Orders in by 10am 

Thur 11 April SRC Fundraiser PJ Day GOLD COIN 

Thur 11 April Year 6 Fundraising Ice Cream $1.00 

Fri 12 April LAST DAY TERM 1 

 School Anzac Assembly 

Thur 25 April ANZAC Dawn Service Uki 4.20 am 

Term 2 - Week 1 

Mon 29 April School Development Day (Pupil Free) 

Tues 30 April Students commence Term 2 

Fri 3 May PSSA District Touch Football Trials 

Term 2 - Week 2 

Wed 8 May PSSA District Soccer Trials 

CANTEEN ROSTER TERM 1 

SUSHI DAY ORDERS  IN TOMORROW  BY 10am 

12 April Alonna Andrea  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
SENT HOME TODAY! 

https://online.schoolbytes.education/calendar_page/938/4445/417e1028-bd54-4a9f-85ad-b12a85b51ba4
https://online.schoolbytes.education/calendar_page/938/4445/417e1028-bd54-4a9f-85ad-b12a85b51ba4
https://online.schoolbytes.education/calendar_page/938/4445/417e1028-bd54-4a9f-85ad-b12a85b51ba4


STUDENT AWARDS FOR WEEK 10 
FIRST BRONZE EKIDNA AWARD 2024 

Special congratulations to Jazmyn 

Congratulations to all other students  
Who were awarded merit certificates 
and/or class awards at last week’s 
assembly.  Well done to you all!  

CHECK OUT THE TWEED REGIONAL  
LIBRARY HOLIDAY PROGRAM 



 

 

 

 

Anne Besgrove 

Sales Consultant 

0402 608 503 

STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS THANK OUR SPONSORS FOR THEIR ONGOING SUPPORT  
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